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The 2005 testing window for the annual assessment of English Learners with the CELDT opened on July 1 and will close on October 31. Shortly after the close of the testing window, local school districts will ship approximately 1.4 million tests to the contractor for scoring. 

Eight CELDT post-test data workshops are scheduled in early November in order to assist school districts with the interpretation and use of test results. The workshop locations include Sacramento, Santa Barbara/Ventura, Long Beach, Los Angeles, Costa Mesa/Irvine, Visalia, Stockton, Burbank, Ontario, and San Diego.

Results from the 2004-05 initial assessments of newly enrolled students with a home language other than English will be available for posting on the California Department of Education Web site in early November. In 2003-04, initial assessments were administered and reported for 432,664 examinees. Some of these initial assessments represent duplicate testing of students who transfer from one school to another, and the receiving school does not receive student records in a timely fashion. CDE expects that this problem will be addressed as student identifiers are introduced and use to facilitate the transfer of student records. Approximately the same numbers are expected for 2004-05. Because the initial assessments reflect a baseline measure of English proficiency for newly enrolled students, no change in scores from 2003-04 is expected.
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